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NOTICE TO ALL CONCERNED

Notice is given to all concerned that the construction project of Flyover Bridges
in Dhaka [Construction of Moghbazr-Mouchak (Combined) Flyover] has been
handed over to the authority of Local Government Engineering Department
(LGED) by SIMPLEX-NAVANA JV having its registered office at Navana 3S
Center, 205-207 Tejgaon I/A, Tejgaon, Dhaka-1208 and correspondence office at
House-28/A, Road-83, Gulshan-2, Dhaka-1212. Upon satisfactory completion of
the said project and settlement of all relevant liabilities SIMPLEX-NAVANA JV
has finally been wound up through adoption a resolution in the final meeting of
Management Committee of SIMPLEX-NAVANA JV held on March 16, 2020.

On behalf of SIMPLEX-NAVANA JV

SHAFIUL ISLAM
Chairman
Navana Construction Limited
House-28/A, Road-83, Gulshan-2, Dhaka-1212, Bangladesh.
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